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UNIVERSITY OF SOUTH FLORIDA

STUDENT GOVERNMENT
Office of the President

Press Release 01-37

To: The Honorable Student Body of the University of South Florida Tampa Campus
From: Student Government Leadership

Subject: Week of March 22" Updates

Date: March 26™, 2021

This week’s update for the Federal and Local Student Government is as follows:

Federal Student Government

Working with campus partners for the transition of BullSync into our newest platform
starting this summer.

Approved new slate for the upcoming Board of Directors of the Alumni Association.

ASRC Update: Tampa and St. Pete budgets finalized; all student organizations please check
your emails for appeals process on your annual funding bills.

Claire and Gustavo can be reached at sg-president@usf.edu and sg-vicepresident(@usf.edu.

Local Student Government

ASRC voted to approve Tampa CAFC’s budget recommendation.

Diversity Week starts next week on Monday, March 29! We will kick it off with
Instagram takeovers and a panel discussion. Be on the lookout for giveaways!

Submit your idea to make our campus more sustainable to the SG Green Alliance
Competition for a chance to see it to fruition! Competition entries close March 28" at 11:59
PM. For more information on the competition and application process please visit:
tiny.cc/GreenSG

Finished creating the materials for the voter registration module and sent them to the Office
of Orientation.

Submitted a proposal to University Communications and Marketing to make the following
changes to the USF Student ID Card: add a student signature, differentiate between a
student’s name and legal name, add pronouns, and add the 211 phone number.

Attended a Wellness Center meeting to discuss the revised palettes and Multipurpose Room
function/design.

Hired a new Associate Judge for the Tampa campus Circuit Court: welcome aboard,
Rughved Brahman!

Spencer and Zach can be reached at sg-governor@usf.edu and sg-ltgovernor@usf.edu.




